Mark Wolfram

My wife and I have enjoyed living in Vail, AZ for 20 years. The proposed permit for Copper World
would bespoil the air and water in our community. HudBay has a terrible reputation for ruining
whatever enviroment it touches - and once the minerals it needs are gone they leave the area -
barren and poluted! The quality of life for those here while they're "mining" will change
dramatically. Both my wife and I are elderly and rely on the southern Arizona weather and clean air
to help us survive. HudBay will make it harder to breathe for us and ALL of our neighbors and pets.
AQED must rethink this permit - and then deny it! The many residents of the area and their lives
are in your hands - DO THE RIGHT THING! Deny this permit!



